
5. AVONHEAD ROAD – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL RR 9993

The Board considered a report on the proposal to provide the south side of
Avonhead Road with a concrete kerb and channel from Hawthornden Road to No.
513.  The Five Year Capital Works Programme has allowed for the construction
in the 1999/2000 financial year.

The information was received and the Board decided to endorse the plan for
circulation for public comment.


